
From: Lorber, Councillor Paul   

Sent: 22 December 2023 11:27 

To: Business Licence   

Cc: members enquiries   

Subject: Sudbury Town 

 

I refer to the applications for temporary and permanent extensions of operating hours in Sudbury 

Town. 

 

This is why I object to any extensions. The photos were taken at 10am this morning. 

 

They show discarded bottles, cans, pizza packaging all through Sudbury Town. 

 

This is what local residents face every morning in this area. 

 

You will note the number of small spirit bottles. These are bought by street drinkers and not by 

residents shopping for home consumptions. Not only do these people congregate in the street and 

corners making noise and intimidating other residents they also leave the highlighted mess by bus 

stops, out side shops and in the planters. 

 

Local residents supported the creation of the Sudbury Neighbourhood Forum in the area in the hope 

that their ambition for a Safer Cleaner Sudbury. 

 

This is not being achieved because of the unrestricted mess caused in Sudbury Town as a result of 

the late night opening of shops which is getting out of control. 

 

No amount of conditions can manage and control the drunks who take over parts of Sudbury Town 

after 11pm. Local residents need some protection from this and no further late opening hours or 

licensing of further premises in this small area should be permitted. 

 

Please use this evidence as part of the process. 

 

Thanks 

Paul 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


